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April 21, 2016
 
To whom it may concern,
 
I would like to express my support for the mining project at the Donlin Gold mine.  Please allow the
Donlin project to move forward, as mining is an important part of our Alaskan community.
 
Best regards,
 
 
Jereme Eklund
3515 Thompson Ave
Anchorage, AK 99508
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